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Hello, 

As a full time RVer and person who spends 6 months per year in Lake County, I know first
hand that even in normal times the county's lodging options are poor. Clearly, as these
businesses remain closed it will further degrade the quality and quantity of lodging options as
these businesses either fail entirely or fall further into disrepair as funds dwindle.

Please just ask yourselves...Where would Lake County be without tourism? I think we all
know the answer. You need to be thanking tourists, not banning us. Everyone knows how to
social distance now...and that includes tourists. 

Governor Newsom included leisure tourism in phase 2, yet you recently announced that Lake
County will wait until phase 3 at a minimum.  Enough us enough!

Thank you,
Blake Witham 
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